
 

Paving Notice 
 

The Town of Plaistow has hired Continental Paving to pave 
Wentworth Avenue, LaPerle Avenue, Birch Street, Ashe Street, and 

Hemlock Street.  Paving is scheduled for May 10th 

& May 11th. Schedule is subject to change based on weather. 

 
The streets will be closed to all cut thru traffic.  They will be open 
for local traffic only.  Mail delivery, school buses, and of course, 
emergency traffic will be allowed but do expect some delays. 
 
Please, NO PARKING IN THE ROAD!!  They will be towed at 
OWNERS expense. 
 
Any questions, email me @ dgarlington@plaistow.com 
 
 
Thank You in advance for your cooperation throughout this project. 
 
Dan Garlington 
Plaistow Highway Supervisor 
 
 

Town of Plaistow  Highway Department 
145 Main Street  Plaistow  NH 03865  

 


